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    We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn. 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Administration Office Hours - 8.30am - 3.30pm 
School commences at 8.55am—School finishes at 3.05pm 

Students are not supervised before 8.30am 

Principal’s Report 
 

Between the smoke and the dust, some very ordinary weather 
last week and this. We have been monitoring air quality and 
have closed playgrounds and brought students inside on a  
number of days. We will continue to do this on a day to day 
basis. 
 

Some great speeches from our Year 5 students putting their case 
to be school leaders in 2020. It is always interesting to listen to 
the students’ goals for the school and these have resulted in 
change to our practices and processes over the years. We wish 
all candidates well and will announce the results on presentation 
day. 
 

We farewelled Harley this week and moves into retirement. The 
students put on a lovely farewell and it was obvious how  
moving this was for Harley. We wish him all the best. 
 

Thanks to all those parents who have been enquiring about the 
uniform shop. The school is now running the uniform shop and 
it is open 9.00-10.00 Monday, Wednesday and Friday. If how-
ever you need uniform outside these hours come into the office 
and we can help you out. Parent helpers for the 3 days are very 
welcome, please call the school and ask to speak with Donna or 
Michelle if you would like to volunteer. 
 

On uniform: as we finish the year and look to 2020, we send out 
a reminder that tights for girls are not school uniform, nor are 
short shorts. Tights worn under a skirt or shorts are fine, worn 
by themselves they are not. From the start of 2020 we look for-
ward to seeing all girls in full school uniform. 
 

Keep checking out our YouTube channel. We’re aiming to put 2
-3 new videos up per week. 
 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/
UC7k4vnxs99vv5GPQQvH7CAA?view_as=subscriber 
 

Have a great weekend everyone. 

 

Mr Jonathan Harvey 
Principal 

   We are a school of  

Responsible, Respectful, Learners 

Parent Reminder 
 

Student Allergies 
 

Cobar Public School is an ‘ALLERGY AWARE’ School. 
Staff, parents, visitors and students are actively discour-
aged from bringing nuts and nut based products onto the 
Cobar Public School site. 
 
Please keep this in mind when packing recess and  lunch for 
your children. Thank you. 

 CPS Uniform Shop 
 

The CPS Uniform Shop  
opening hours are: 

9am—10am 
Monday — Wednesday — 

Friday 
 

You can also fill out the uniform order 
form available from the front office 
and have your child drop it into the 
front office with payment: cash and 
cheque only. The order will be filled 
and sent home with your child next 

time the uniform shop is open. 

PBL 
Focus of the Week 

 

Wear your school 
Uniform 

 Responsible, Respectful, 
Learner                                                       

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7k4vnxs99vv5GPQQvH7CAA?view_as=subscriber
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7k4vnxs99vv5GPQQvH7CAA?view_as=subscriber


WHAT’S HAPPENING AT CPS 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

03/12  Year 2 Transition  to Year 3  
             Time: 12:10-1:10pm  

06/12  Copper City Dance Centre Dance Concert 
            (Maximum of 30 students will be able to attend) 
             Where:  RSL 
             Cost: $5 
 

10/12   Student Presentation Ceremony  
             Time:  9:30-11:30am  
             Where: Cobar Bowling and Golf Club  

11/12   Year 6 Farewell Dinner  
             Where: Cobar Bowling and Golf Club  
             6.30pm to 9.00pm 
 

12/12  CPS SRC Christmas Disco for Kinder to Year 6 

 5.30 to 7pm 

 Entry $2.00 

13/12   Christmas Concert CPS  
              Where: Hall  
              Time:  12pm– 1:30pm  

16 to 
18/12  

 CPS Canteen is closed 

17/12   PBL Shining Day  - Pool Party 
 

18/12    Last day for Students for 2019 

19/12  Staff Development Day 
 

Copper/Zinc Team Assembly 
12.55pm to 1.35pm 

Week Date Class 

8 06-12-2019 4/5/6DM 

9 13-12-2019 Christmas Concert 

Week Date Class 

8 06-12-2019 1/2G & 1/2KO 

9 13-12-2019 Christmas Concert  

GOLD TEAM ASSEMBLY 
12.05pm to 12.45pm 

For Sale  
 
 

Library bags $5.50 
Merit Books  $5.00 

 

Available from CPS  
Admin Office 

Canteen Roster  
(Flexi School’s cut off time is 9am) 

Monday, 2nd December 
Help Required 

Monday, 9th December 
Help Required 

Tuesday, 3rd December 
Help Required 

Tuesday, 10th December 
Help Required 

Wednesday, 4th December 
Help Required 

Wednesday, 11th December 
Help Required 

Thursday, 5th December 
Help Required 

Thursday, 12th December 
Help Required 

Friday, 6th December 
Help Required 

Friday, 13th December 
Help Required 

School Attendance 
 

If you would like more information about  
attendance, please go to the link below. 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-
wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-

engagement/school-attendance 

Reminders: 
 

 Assembly is on even weeks of the term 
 Merit award books must be handed in 

to class  
 teachers by students no later than  
         9am,  Friday of non-assembly weeks   
         or they will be held over until the next 
         assembly 
 Please label student’s clothing,   
         lunchboxes, water bottles etc 
 No hat, No play 

CPS School Canteen 
 

The School Canteen wishes to   
advise that the canteen will be closed 

on 16th, 17th and 18th December, 
2019. (Week 10) 

 












